
DFDS information about Coronavirus 

Dear Guest, 

At DFDS, our guests' safety and security are of the highest priority.  We have therefore introduced 

measures that, as a minimum, complies with COVID-19 official guidelines and instructions from the health 

authorities.   

This includes: 

• Reduction of PAX Capacity in order to meet social distance requirements.

• Social Distancing enforced through logical and clear markings / signages / Posters and Messaging on

board.

• Enforcement of Maximum of guests in lifts.

• Pay Points protected by Plexiglass / gloves utilized when taking cash payments.

• Touchpoint cleaning every hour of all toilets, handrails and door handles.

• Further disinfection of all surfaces on disembarkation.

• Hand Sanitizer Dispenser are installed everywhere on the ship for our passengers free use.

• All cabins cleaned according to Covid-19 approved cleaning procedures.

• Disembarkation procedures that, through announcements and signage,  support social distancing.

• Clear and updated information is provided to all passengers about hygiene procedures and

precautions to prevent the spread of infections. These are in accordance with the official

recommendations.

• The ship carries a stock of masks to limit the spread of infection, if the need arises.

• The ship has established procedures for any passengers who contract the virus, including

quarantine measures.

Our passenger ferries offer plenty of space for social distancing. We always follow the authorities 

guidelines and are also prepared to go beyond the safety requirements if it enhances the safety and 

protection of our passengers. 

Best Regards 

DFDS A/S 


